LARA WEISIGER

From: Patricia Gannon <pg3187@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 10:17 AM

To: Jim Oddie; Marilyn Ezzy Ashcraft; Trish Spencer; Frank Matarrese; Malia Vella
Subject: two referrals on tonight's agenda

Dear Mayor Spencer and Council Members

| am writing to reiterate my strong support for the Council to provide standards for a Bird Safe Building Ordinance. This
would establish Alameda's credentials as a bird-friendly city and could encourage nearby communities to do likewise.
Please move forward on this referral. Thank you.

| also encourage the Council to direct staff to prepare a report on taking title to the uncompleted strip of Shoreline Park
next to Harbor Bay Parkway. This wold be a huge win-win for the citizens of Alameda as well as for the wildlife that
depend on Shoreline Park for their very existence. Please move forward on this referral. Thank you.

Patricia M. Gannon
1019 Tobago Lane

Alameda, CA 94502
pg3187@gmail.com



